
PRESCHOOL NEWS 
9th January 2019 

Invoices  
All invoices and hot lunches are due by 

the first week back at preschool, if 

you haven’t paid yet please come to 

see Caroline or Susan in the office. 

 

Welcome back! We hope you had a very good Christmas,  
Susan, Terena and the Preschool team would like to wish you all a very happy 

and prosperous New Year. 

School registration for Reception classes 
 
The registration for school admission for children going to 
school in September is closing on 15th January 2019.  
You can go online to:  
https://www.torbay.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/
admissions/primary-place-2019/ 
If you need help please come to speak to the office and 
we will be happy to help you 

Weather and clothing 
 

Please remember to bring coat, wellies (and 
spare shoes) and spare clothes and a mini-
mum of 2 layers on your child (a vest and a 
top ).  
Please make sure that your child has a jumper 
or a cardigan as it can get cold in winter. 
We try to get some fresh air, weather per-
mitted! 

Policy Reminder 

We would like to remind parents that we follow the 

guidelines set by Ofsted that applies to most settings: 

 48 hours before retuning to preschool after the 

LAST bouts of Sickness or Diarrhoea 

 24 hours if your child has been prescribed antibi-

otics before returning to preschool  

 You need to inform the preschool of any absence 

(please be aware that Torbay Council has the right 

to withdraw funding if children have long period of 

absence) 

Please remember that you have signed our Terms & 

Conditions when starting preschool. A copy is available 

on our website if needed. 

Funding forms 
The funding forms will be ready for signing 
next week. If you are entitled to 30 hours free 
childcare please remember to renew your de-
tails every 3 months.   
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